
  

    
FEDERAL MINISTRY OF EDUCATION 

FEDERAL SCHOLARSHIP BOARD, ABUJA 

PLOT 245 SAMUEL ADEMULEGUN STREET, 

CENTRAL BUSINESS DISTRICT 

 

THE FEDERAL SCHOLARSHIP BOARD IS ANNOUNCING THE OFFER OF 

SCHOLARSHIP BY THE STATE OF QATAR. 
 

 The Government of State of Qatar is inviting interested and qualified Nigerians to 

apply for scholarship at Religious Institute – Secondary preparatory for boys, in the 

state of Qatar. 
{ 

The form is available on the official website of the Ministry of Endowments and 

Islamic Affairs of the State of Qatar: www.islam.gov.qa. 
 

For further inquiries please contact the following numbers and email address: 

       Phone number: +974(44701078/44701069) 

       Email: Scholarship@islam.gov.qa  

 
 

 SIGNED 

FEDERAL SCHOLARSHIP BOARD MANAGEMENT 

 

  

  


